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Education and Training 

 

•  Board Certified Obstetrician/Gynecologist  

•  Doctor of Medicine Degree, Jefferson Medical College, Philadelphia, PA 

•  Residency in OB/GYN at Union Memorial Hospital, Baltimore, MD 

  

As an obstetrician/gynecologist Dr. O’Brien treats a range of women’s health needs including 

prenatal care, delivery of newborns, pregnancy related and gynecological laparoscopic surgery as 

well as colposcopy for abnormal bleeding. He is a member of the American College of 

Obstetricians/Gynecologists, the American Medical Society and the Pennsylvania Medical 

Society. Dr. O’Brien joined Wayne Memorial Community Health Centers in 2012.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


